Gov. Announces

Tax Refunds

Governor Walter J. Hickel
announced this week that
the State Department of
Revenue has already pro-
cessed the first 250 Alaska
Individual Income Tax Re-
funds for 1966. The Depart-
ment of Administration has
mailed the first refunds in
total amount of $11,731.01,
for an average refund of
$46.92, he said.

The Department of Re-
venue of the State of Alaska
urges taxpayers to file their
claims for refund at an early
date with the Department of
Revenue, Alaska Office
Building, Juneau, Alaska.

Due to the acceler?ted
withholding tax provisions
adopted by the State in May
of 1966, it is expected that
the average amount of indi-
vidual refunds will be
slightly larger than those
issued for 1965.

The Department of Re-
venue during 1966, isSued
42,571 individual income tax
refunds in total amount of
$1,577,488 for an average

refund of $37.05 for 1965
Alaska Individual Income
Tax overpayments.



